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DAY ALDERTON ALDEBURGH ORFORD 
Monday 8.00 to 14.30 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 

Tuesday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 

Wednesday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 

Thursday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 

Friday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 
 
 

Thursday 7th September from 13.00: staff training. Alderton surgery will be open for booking future 

appointments, and the dispensary will be open for collections. Aldeburgh and Orford surgeries will be closed. 

All calls will continue to be redirected to 111 for this afternoon. 
 

   

Flu vaccine clinics 2023 

Our upcoming flu vaccine clinics: 

• Wednesday 20th September 2023 – Aldeburgh Old Generator Station 

• Tuesday 26th September 2023 – Orford Surgery 

• Thursday 5th October 2023 – Hollesley Village Hall 

Eligible groups 

• Everyone 65 years and over; 

• those in clinical risk groups; 

• pregnant women; 

• all children aged 2 or 3 years and 

primary school aged children; 

• residents in care and nursing 

homes; 

• carers in receipt of carer’s 

allowance, or the main carer of an 

elderly or disabled person; 

• close contacts of 

immunocompromised individuals; 

• frontline workers in a social care 

setting.

 

We have sent out texts with links to online booking for your flu vaccine appointments – 

please ensure we have the up-to-date contact details for you as this is the quickest way to 

book your appointment. If you have registered a preference for another form of contact, 

we will have sent you a letter or email invite. 

If you believe you are eligible for a flu vaccine and have not heard from us, please call the 

surgery after 11am. 

We are organising flu clinics directly with care and nursing homes.  

If you are registered as housebound, we are contacting you directly to organise your 

vaccine. If you believe yourself to be medically housebound and are unsure if we have you 

registered as such, please call the surgery after 11am. 

At this point of publication, we are hoping to deliver the Covid vaccinations at the same 

time as our flu vaccine, however, this is dependent on national protocol and vaccine 

delivery. 

Our staff are working hard to ensure that everyone who is eligible and wants their vaccine 

will receive it as soon as possible. 
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